
Burton Water Co 
PO Box 1938 
Vashon WA 98070 
(206)463-0005 

Greetings, 

January 13, 2021 

With this letter Burton Water Co is cancelling the enclosed contract between Burton 
Water Co and Polaris Development LLC dated Nov. 1, 2005. This contract has never been 
implemented or enforced. 

If you have any questions please contact Jim Garrison at 206-463-0005. 

Thank you, 

Jim Garrison 


